
 

 

REPLY BY THE PRESIDENT OF  
THE COMMITTEE FOR HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE 

TO QUESTIONS POSED BY DEPUTY QUERIPEL PURSUANT TO RULE 14 OF THE  
RULES OF PROCEDURE 

 
 

1. Are you able please to give me an update on the discussions between the States of 

Guernsey and the UK government, regarding compensation being paid to islanders 

who were affected by the UK Infected Blood scandal? 

 

The Committee is aware that the United Kingdom is drafting Regulations to ensure that both 

individuals who received treatment with infected blood and other affected individuals, such 

as family members, are eligible to receive compensation. Through the External Relations 

team, HSC Officers and St James’ Chambers have been consulted.  

 

Date of receipt of questions: 29th November 2024 

Date of response: 12th December 2024 
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